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According to the rules governing the Capital Reserve, the Selectmen need to receive a recommendation 
from the PB and CC on a purchase of land or easement. 
  
I don't believe that process has happened officially for the PB on the Powder Major Project. 
Can you check your minutes. 
If there is no official action, can we put that on your next agenda? 
I can speak to the issue.  And provide material ahead of time. 
  
Selectmen need to hold public hearings in October. 
  
Thanks, 
Eric 
  
________________________ 
Eric Fiegenbaum, Admin. Asst. 
Town of Madbury 
(603) 742-5131 x1 
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